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Over the past fortnight the children have been engaged in a lot of fun and educational 
activities. One of the theme’s we have been learning about was Sustainability. In our 
group discussion time, we discussed what that means, why we do it and ways we can 
be sustainable. Some of the activities for the week included: planting, creating 
awareness through posters and colouring competitions, creating things out of recycled 
materials, making tornados in plastic bottles and watching nature videos. The children 
demonstrated great respect for the environment, and we will continue to do everything 
we can to be more sustainable at the program. 

It was also the Year 5’s turn to pick the activities for the week, they chose basketball, 
marshmallow ice creams, drawing flags and taking part in a scavenger hunt. The most 
popular activities this week were the scavenger hunt, and the marshmallow ice creams. 
The children showed great teamwork while they worked together collecting items, they 
needed to complete the scavenger hunt. 

In the next coming weeks, we will be having a food themed week and then celebrating 
book week! 

 

 

 
Reminder:  

If your child is attending 
on a regular basis, please 

ensure you are making 
permanent bookings. If 

our numbers are at 
capacity for the day, your 
request may be declined. 

 
Also, please ensure all of 
your children’s clothing is 

labelled clearly. 
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